
Subject Notice of Withdrawal of Off-licence application - SDSS Limited - Mapua
Liquor Store

From Larissa Illing <Larissa.Illing@tasman.govt.nz>

To <Undisclosed recipients:>

Date 2021-06-03 14:22

This no�ce is to inform you that formal advice to withdraw the off-licence applica�on was received on Wednesday 2
June 2021.

Kind regards,

Larissa Illing
Secretary
Tasman District Licensing Commi�ee

Larissa Illing

Administration Officer - Environmental Health

DDI +64 3 543 8496  |  Larissa.Illing@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal
professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

Webmail :: Notice of Withdrawal of Off-licence application - SDSS Limi... http://mail.ourmapua.org/roundcube/?_task=mail&_safe=0&_uid=435...

1 of 1 10/06/2021, 4:42 pm


